
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Road   †   Laverstock   †   Salisbury   †   SP1 1QY 
Telephone: (01722) 335380     Email: admin@sjcs.org.uk 

Website: www.sjcs.org.uk 

11th October 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Tesco Stronger Starts Programme  

The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors are delighted to announce that they have been accepted on the 
Tesco Stronger Starts programme. We would like the funds to go towards a wellbeing seating area. 
We intend for the space to be a calm area where pupils can spend time outdoors during their break 
and lunch time.   

Voting with the blue tokens, officially began this month and will run until the 12th January. If you go 
to any of the following Tesco stores, please do add to the St Joseph’s collection:   

• Fordingbridge Tesco   

• Salisbury, Wilton Road Tesco  

• Salisbury, Town Centre Tesco  

• Salisbury, Southampton Road Tesco  

The first-place prize is £1500, second place is £1000 and third place is £500. The more money we 
raise, the more we will be able to achieve for our school community.   

Thank you for your support in our wellbeing campaign.  
  

With kindest regards,  

 

The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors  

 


